
MIDWEST SAW FILERS EDUCATIONAL ASSOCIATION 
623 LILACE AVENUE 
BIG RAPIDS, MI 49307 

231-7967678 
FAX: 231-796-4851 

 
Registration Form 

 

DoubleTree By Hilton       Pollard Technology Conference Center 
215 S. Illinois Ave       210 Badger Ave 
Oak Ridge, Tn 37830       Oakridge Tn, 37830 
 
 

April 5th & 6th 2019 
 
 

Registration Fee $75.00 Includes Friday Banquet and Saturday Refreshments   $_________ 

Meeting Registration only $30.00 no meals      $_________ 

Spouse meals : $35.00         $_________ 

Banquet Only:  $35.00         $_________ 

Annual Dues: $10.00          $_________ 

 
Name___________________________________ 
Address_________________________________ 
City___________________________      State_____    ZIP ________ 
 

E-Mail_________________________________________ 

Spouse name if attending____________________ 

Employer_______________________________________ 
Address________________________________________ 
City____________________________   State______     ZIP_________ 
 

Title______________________No. of Years_________________ 

 

Phone number to contact____________________________ 

Please register early as it makes meal planning much easier!!!! MIDWEST  

  



SAW FILERS EDUCATIONAL ASSOCIATION 
623 LILACE AVENUE 
BIG RAPIDS, MI 49307 

231-7967678 
FAX: 231-796-4851 

 
 

 

February 4th, 2019 

 

Dear member, 

The 2019 Annual Saw Filer’s meeting will be held on April 5th and 6thk 2019 at the  
Pollard Technology Conference Center in Oak Ridge, Tn. 
 

A block of rooms has been reserved at the Double Tree by Hilton in Oak Ridge,  
TN at a rate of $94.00 per night under the group name of MSF.  Reservations must be  
made by March 15th to receive this rate.  Please call the hotel directly at 865-481-2468 to  
make reservations and make sure to request the MSF group reservation. 
 

We will be touring 2 mills on Friday April 5th.  Tanner Timber in Niota, TN  
beginning at 9:00am, and Oak Ridge hardwoods in Clinton, TN at 1:00pm.  Mill tours  
will include a strain presentation and a swage presentation.  These presentations will be  
hands on. 
 

Friday night social hours will be held at the Pollard Technology Conference Center  
beginning at 5:50pm.  The business meeting and speaker program on Saturday morning at  
8:30 will also be at this location. 
 
As usual, please bring your hard hats and safety glasses for the tours, and your questions for the 

Saturday discussions. 
 

Looking forward to seeing you in April. 

 

Best regards, 

Terry Champeau 


